
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“CRIME OF THE WEEK” 
August 7, 2024 

 

Crime Stoppers of Mesa County needs your help 
to identify and locate the suspects involved in 

criminal activity. 

Sometime between 7-10:30 a.m. on Thursday, 
July 11th, unknown suspects unlawfully entered a 
vehicle parked inside a residential garage located 
in the 700 block of Pacific Drive. Credit cards 
taken from the victim’s stolen purse were used 
later by a male and female suspect at City Market 
and other local businesses. The total estimated 
property loss is over $1,500. Surveillance photos 
of the suspects can be viewed at 
www.241stop.com or Crime Stoppers of Mesa 
County Facebook page.  

If you know the location or the identity of the 
suspects involved in this crime, please submit a 
tip by downloading the P3tips APP on any 
mobile device, online at www.241stop.com or 

by calling 970-241-7867.  Information reported to Crime Stoppers that leads to an arrest 
can earn you up to $1,000 cash reward and you will remain completely anonymous. For 
more information, see us at www.241stop.com.  
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